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System maintenance notice  

 
Dear Valued Clients, 
 
Thank you for banking with Standard Chartered Bank (Vietnam) Limited. 
 
We will perform system maintenance for better service quality as following schedule: 
 

From To Services status 

04:30 AM Saturday, 
6th November 2021 

06:30 AM Saturday, 
6th November 2021 

- Credit Card transaction alerts will be temporarily 
unavailable during maintenance window and will 
be delivered after the maintenance is completed. 

04:30 AM Sunday,  
7th November 2021 

06:30 AM Sunday, 
7th November 2021 

 
We are sorry for the inconvenience caused during system maintenance time. For urgent matters, 

please contact our Client Care Centre (24/7) at +84 28 7300 0730 / +84 24 7300 0730.  

 
Sincerely,  
 

 

  

 
Standard Chartered Bank (Vietnam) Limited 
Address: 18th Floor, Keangnam Landmark 72, Pham Hung Street, Nam Tu Liem District, Hanoi, Vietnam. 
Website: https://www.sc.com/vn/en/ 
. 
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